- Docket Nos. 50-237,

J February' 8, i973

50-254 and 50-265

Mr. Harold G. Mangelsdorf

Chairman, Advisory Committee
on Reactor Safeguards

U. S. Atomic Energy Commission

Washington, D. C. 20545

" Dear Mr,'Mangelsdorf:

" Sixteen (16) copies of the following are-transmitted for thé

Committee's ~ information:

Distribution ‘ Donald J.

Letter from Commonwealth Edison Company dated January 24,
1973, tramsmitting Special Report No. 19 for Dresden

.Units 2 and 3 and Special Report No. 6 for Quad-Cities .

Units 1 and 2 entitled "Feedwater Control Systen
hodlficationo .

Letter from Commonweaith Edison Company dated January 26,
1973, ZIurnishing additional information relating to the

_oxygen sampling systems for Dresden Units 2 and 3 and

Quad-Cities Units 1 and 2.

Letter to Commonwealth Edison Company dated February 2,

1973, requesting analyses of the consequences of a coantrol
rod drop accident at Dresden 2 and 3 and Quad-Cities 1 and 2.

Sincerely,

ovholt
+Docket Files Assistant Director for
Branch Reading Operating Reactors

.Directorate of Licensing

Enclosures:
As stated
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